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Recommended Health Alert Notice 

SEVERE ACUTE RESPIRATORY SYNDROME (SARS)

MESSAGE TO 

ALL PRE-EMBARKATION CRUISE LINE TRAVELLERS 

To the Cruise Traveller:

You are required to answer the following questions and inform the cruise line health personnel pre-departure

whether you have answered YES to any of them.

1) Do you have a fever? YES NO

2) Do you have one or more of the following
symptoms:
cough, shortness of breath OR
difficulty breathing? YES NO

3) Have you been in contact with a
SARS-affected person in the last 10 days? YES NO

4) What countries outside Canada and cities within Canada have you been in during the past 10
days?

______________________________________________________________________________

This Health Alert Notice will be given back to you by the Cruise Personnel.  Please save it for  10 days.

While on board the cruise ship:

If you have travelled to a SARS-affected area outside of Canada or a SARS-affected site within Canada, and you

have a fever AND one or more of the following respiratory symptoms - cough, shortness of breath or difficulty

breathing - Health Canada recommends that you notify one of the cruise line health personnel immediately.

You can obtain up-to-date health alert information from Health Canada about the situation at www.sars.gc.ca.  In

Canada, you can call 1-800-454-8302.
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